
                     

                  7th July Newsletter - 3 pages 

                      www.fairlightchurches.org.uk 

 

           
 

                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TEDDIES Preschool 
 Toddler Group 
At ST PETERS  

Broadway, Fairlight Cove 
   10. 30am-12  

on Tuesday’s term time ONLY 
 For more information 

 01424 812 034 
 
 
 

Priest in Charge: Revd. Sandi Wickens - 07395 106514 
 
JULY 
Sunday 7th  11am  Morning Praise 
Sunday 14th   11am  Morning Praise 
Sunday 21st   11am  Holy Communion 
Sunday 28th  11am  Morning Praise 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  

                                                                       
ORGANSTOPS CONCERT 

A big thank you to everyone who came along to support the 
Stephen Page Organstops concert last week at St Laurence 
Guestling and who gave so generously.  It was a fantastic 
turnout and a wonderful concert.  Donations to Christian Aid 
totalling £35.00 were made through the giving station on the 
day of the concert and £346.90 collected in cash.  A grand total 
of £381.90 
 

“Thank you to everyone at St Laurence’s who made this 
concert happen. There was a great atmosphere, lovely 
welcome and refreshments. It was great to be with you” 

Stephen 
 

 

 

   Thank you to everyone at St Andrew’s Church for 

the loving Christian welcome given to us all from St 

Laurence at the joint service on Sunday 30th June.  

We enjoyed the service and look forward to further 

opportunities for Christian fellowship within the 

Parish.  

God Bless ~Pat Olley~ 

 

 

2nd August 

 
Guest Speaker Steve Hill 
Stories from the R.N.L.I 

 
St Peter’s Church Fairlight 

 
 

 
 

2024 

CAFÉ’ REFRESH AT ST PETER’S 

FAIRLIGHT 

 10.30am-12Noon 

18th JULY 
15th AUGUST 

19th SEPTEMBER 

 17th OCTOBER 

21st NOVEMBER 

19th DECEMBER 

 

 

EVERYONE WELCOME 

http://www.fairlightchurches.org.uk/


 

                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Faith in Sussex Magazine Issue 37 - Summer 2024 
https://images.app.goo.gl/bbwkd9L1b8WDSs3D9 
To read the latest edition of Faith in Sussex click the link above  
 

 

 

 

 

            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church Commissioners £100 million Fund At the meeting on Monday 24th June, it was discussed whether to 
debate this at Parochial Church Council and concluded this is a matter for individuals to make their views known. An 
online feedback form for all to use and comment on the Fund is available via this link 
 https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=O0bilbA6tEeawVh8d-
6E8FfjGqKXiLRInrWsxeIihShUN1RLR01MNDExMjUyMVE1TlZFOUxIWU0xMy4u 
The form contains these questions: 
1.Are you: 
Someone who goes to a Church of England Church in England 
Someone who goes to an Anglican church outside of England  
Someone who goes to another kind of church  
A member of the public  
Someone with a particular interest in the legacy of transatlantic chattel slavery  
Other - please describe below  
 2.If you answered 'other' above, please tell us more 
 3.How do you feel about what the Church Commissioners’ research has found? 
 4.What do you think about what the Church Commissioners have done so far to respond to this?  
 5.What are your hopes for the future of the announced funding?   
 6.Would you like to share any other thoughts or questions? 
 7.If you would like receive updates on this work, or have any questions or additional feedback, please leave your 
contact details below: 
For those who are not online, if you wish to make your views and ideas known, please write down your answers and 
give them to Jayne who will enter them into the online form for you. 
 

 

 

St Andrew’s Church Tower  

Open Days 

7th JULY 1pm – 4.30pm 

4th AUGUST – 1pm -4.30pm 

Thank you to everyone who has/is 
Volunteering  

 
~ we only need cover for 
September ~ to welcome  

visitors and make refreshments etc. 
Anyone who would like to volunteer please 

 email Jayne paforfgw@gmail.com 

 or speak with Sandi.  Thank you   
 

HADDOXCREST 
House-group 
Are now meeting every 
Wednesday at 7.30pm until 
further notice.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://images.app.goo.gl/bbwkd9L1b8WDSs3D9
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=O0bilbA6tEeawVh8d-6E8FfjGqKXiLRInrWsxeIihShUN1RLR01MNDExMjUyMVE1TlZFOUxIWU0xMy4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=O0bilbA6tEeawVh8d-6E8FfjGqKXiLRInrWsxeIihShUN1RLR01MNDExMjUyMVE1TlZFOUxIWU0xMy4u
mailto:paforfgw@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

Chichester Cathedral will unveil 

special plans to mark two important 

anniversaries coming up next year.  

In 2025, Sussex will celebrate the 

Christian faith, marking the 950th 

anniversary of the Diocese of 

Chichester and Chichester 

Cathedral, as well as the 1700th 

anniversary of when the Nicene 

Creed first emerged.  

 

 2025 also marks the 1700th 

anniversary of the Council of Nicaea 

which resulted in the Nicene Creed emerging - a document still recited by Christians summarising the essence of what 

they believe. 

 A wide range of events celebrating both anniversaries are in the process of being organised. There is also a request 

from the cathedral asking our church communities to get involved in creating a journey through time - to capture the 

essence of the cathedral’s 950 years of Christian Faith. These special events will be on the newsletter in the coming 

weeks and months, so watch this space!           

                                                                                                                                                                                     

This is our faith Questionnaire 2025 marks the 950th anniversary of the 

move of Christian mission in this diocese from Selsey to Chichester.  This gives us 
an opportunity to say something about who we are as the inheritors in the 
21st century of this great momentum of Christian witness and faith.  You are 
encouraged to respond to four questions about what your faith means to you, in 
whatever way you wish.  We would prefer succinct authenticity to a lengthy 
sermon!  The deadline for responses is 31st September 2024. Too respond click on 
the four questions link above.  There is an invitation to send us photographs that 
illustrate the diversity of our diocesan life and context.  Details about that are 
attached. (Emailed separately with this newsletter – please ensure you have 
permission if any image is of an identifiable person/s).  This will be a record of what 

our Church is like today: we hope and pray that it will also encourage us to look to the future with hope and confidence 
in the abiding purposes of God’s plan for salvation and glory for his children.  + Martin Warner 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                        
  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
  

                                                            

                                                                                                                                                                                          

2024 

18th JULY 
15th AUGUST 

19th SEPTEMBER 

 17th OCTOBER 

21st NOVEMBER 

19th DECEMBER 

 

 EVERYONE WELCOME 

Parish Administrator Jayne Stevens – my 
working days 2.30pm-6pm on Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Friday and all-day Thursday 
9am-5pm. If you need to contact me, 07539 

652 000 - my email address is: 
paforfgw@gmail.com If at any time you 

would like to be removed from the mailing 
list in line with ‘GDPR’ let me know. 
 If you have a contribution for the 

newsletter, please contact me by midday 
on Thursday.   Thank you, Jayne. 

If you know anyone who might like to 
receive the newsletter, please ask them to 
email me. or contact me via the website:   

www.fairlightchurches.org.uk 

 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FWwJpRseVkT&data=05%7C02%7CLisa.Williamson%40Chichester.Anglican.Org%7Cf3e16b973e69472c941d08dc8ae46f9b%7C46c16f751b724c0ca9eac6e2d6aa8b81%7C0%7C0%7C638537960956904883%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7zI0tMzwUALGBrOSxkdDUpogAA1WL%2BKLaJbBbNrh8%2FE%3D&reserved=0
http://www.fairlightchurches.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                            

                                                                        
 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                     

                                            
 

     

   

                                                                                                                 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                  
                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                        

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

                                     

                                                                                                                                                                           

 
  

 
     

   
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

                                                                        

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                    

                                        

 

          

     

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


